
Virtual Meeting 06/22/21 
Incoming President Evan Stone kicked off the meeting at 12:07. Karen Rea is still on assignment 
becoming a grandmother. We had 15 NSR members attending the meeting. Evan led the pledge, 
and the 4-way test.  
Evan welcomed guest Paul Bagan to his first visit of three. Paul works with New York Life and is a 
prospective member. 
 
Village West Marina is our new meeting spot. Here are some pictures of the venue. We will begin 
there July 6th. Lunch will be $20. We will still have Virtual Meetings if you prefer to attend online. 
Sunscreen and a life preserver will be available, please wear deck shoes, so you don’t slip. Just kid-
ding. 

 
There’s still time to join Frosty’s crew and donate to the ALZ Walk. Here’s the link: https://act.alz.org/site/TR/
Walk2021/CA-NorthernCaliforniaandNorthernNevada?fr_id=14331&pg=entry 
 
Lorie reported that Books, Bands and BBQ” dinners and tables are sold out! Lawn seats are available for $25. There 
will be a food cart and beverages. Bring lawn chairs. Cash is necessary for the bar and chair rentals. Contact Kendra 
directly at Kclark@kclstrategies.com or call 209.639.1825.  Please RSVP! 

 
BB& BBQ is this Saturday and Starts at 5PM. Waterloo Gun & Bocce 
Club, 4343 North Ashley Lane, Stockton, CA 95215  
 
We have an over abundance of volunteers! If I heard correctly, Delta Sculling, Lincoln High and UOP volunteered to 
help. Fantastic. 
Attire is casual and cool. Please wear flats to walk on the grass. It will be hot. There is shade under the trees and water. 
Again please bring a lawn chair if you’re not at a table. 
Please bring pre to 4k books for our school libraries. Mention Rotary BB&BBQ at Barnes & Noble for a 20% discount. 
Judy Lovett is collecting the books thru the month. 
 
Evan recognized June Birthdays. Frosty Gelbke will be 76 years old! Judy Lovett has a birthday this Saturday! 
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On the membership side Wayne and Tod met with Superinten-
dent Kelly Dextraze, her application should be completed in Ju-
ly!  
A potential new member, Paul Bagen, with New York Life met 
with Kendra and Wayne, and has filled out his membership ap-
plication and had his first visit this week! 
A prospective new member, a professor with UOP will be joining 
the Soleimani’s at the fundraiser. 
Tony Yaden, who spoke to us about Parents by Choice, met with 
Wayne and is interested in joining. 

Evan introduced PDG Judy Lovett as our speaker. She will re-
place Bob Melrose as District Grants Chair this coming term 
Judy spoke about the Rotary Foundation and announced 5 new 
Paul Harris recipients. To be awarded at a later date, the recipi-
ents are Jill Faso Antonini, Lauren Nguyen, Don Williams, Ka-
ren Rea +5 and Andy Chesley +6. 
 
The Rotary Foundation was founded in1917, by Arch Klumph. 
It’s purpose, “it seems eminently proper that we should accept 
endowments for the purpose of doing good in the world”. Com-
ing out from WWI, this was a great idea. 
The Rotary Foundation has prospered since and receives a 4 star 
rating from Charity Navigator for 13 years in a row. It is the #1 
rated charity in the world for the past several years. 
Every dollar donated is invested for three years. After three 
years, 50% of the District’s donations come back to the district.
(District designated funds or DDF) 
District Designated Funds are used for: Club Grants, Global 
Grants, Scholarships and Vocational Training Teams. 
All grants must fall within one of the seven areas of focus: Pre-

venting Disease, clean water, education and literacy, growing local economies. Maternal and infant health, and 
peace and environment. 
Clubs are allocated a portion of the district DDF based on their giving during the prior 2 1/2 years. This can be used 
for community and international projects under $30,000.00. The district matches the club’s contribution toward a 
project up to the club’s allocated DDF. 
Global Grants—at least one-half of a district’s DDF must be allotted to global grants. The Rotary Foundation will 
match the District’s DDF toward a global grant. 80% match starting July 1, 2021. 
North Stockton’s total giving is $589,870.00. We have 49 Paul Harris Fellows. We have 4 in the Paul Harris Socie-
ty and 5 Major Donors. Locally our club per person this year is $221.25. The goal was $175.00!!!! 
 

 
 

06/29/21 Dark Dark, BB&BBQ Week  Dark 

07/06/21 Village West Marina 1st Meeting at new location Village West Marina / RingCentral 

07/13/21 Karen Rea Kickout Food and fun thanking President Rea Ray Calls House starts at 6pm 

facebook.com/northstocktonrotary 
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To see where your giving stands, go to Rotary.org. You can see your giving histo-
ry. Judy has offered to assist anyone interested in checking. 
Incredible Foundation success. Polio Plus! 
The continent of Africa was declared Polio free last summer. Two countries are 
left. Afghanistan and Pakistan. 
The Foundation is using its experience with polio plus to help spread the covid 
vaccines all over the world. 
 
So Thank You! 
Your generosity keeps the Foundation going. Because of you, people have clean 
water, better health, a more peaceful world, a cleaner environment, healthier babies 

and moms, stronger economies, and better education. You made it happen! 
 
So, See you Saturday at Books Bands and BBQ’s at 5pm. It’s our first big event and we’re so glad to be back to-
gether.  
Evan closed the meeting at 12:50. 

PDG Judy Lovett spoke to us. 

Donate & walk with Frosty’s ALZ event 

Paul Bagen of New York Life soon to 
be a member of NSR! 

Membership Wayne is filling our 
membership up 

Evan ran a good meeting, soon to be 
live meeting’s face to face!! 

Lorie and Kendra have got our big 
fundraiser ready to happen! 

Ray Call will have the Kick-out at his 
house July 13th. 


